

504 N. Third Ave. / PO Box 28 Rockaway Beach, OR 97136

> Phone: 503-355-2222 Fax: 503-355-3434

> > www.nknsd.org

March 23, 2020

Susan Hayden PO Box 1042 Manzanita, OR 97130

Dear Susan Hayden,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$500.00 for feeding students during the current corona virus school closure. We appreciate your concern and financial support of this needed program to feed students. I also wish to confirm that you did not receive any goods, services, or other tangible benefits in exchange for this donation.

Thank you again,

Mark Sybouts

Business Manager